
 

24th April 2017. 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

Re: Lower School Exam Fortnight, Year 7 and Year 8 

Please note that the Lower School exam fortnight will take place at the end of this half term,  
15th May to 26th May 2017.   Pupils in Years 7 and 8 will be tested in the majority of their subjects 
over this fortnight.  
 
These examinations will take place during their normal lessons and will take one hour. 
 
Pupils will be informed by their individual subject teachers as to the actual date and format of the 
examination. In the vast majority of cases the examination will be based on the work they have 
covered since September and pupils should now be revising for these tests. 
 
May we take the opportunity to wish your child the very best of luck with their examinations and 
would ask you to encourage them to prepare and revise thoroughly.  
 
Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Ms G.E. ASPINALL 

Senior Deputy Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 


